
RECOMMENDATION: 

Administration recommends the Board appoint ______________ to fill the vacant seat created by the 

resignation of Mr. Steve Martin. 

RATIONALE: 
 

The recent resignation of Board Secretary, Steve Martin, created a vacancy on the Harts Bluff Board.  

This seat can be filled by appointment until the next election in May, 2015. 
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Topic:  Appointment of Replacement Board Member 
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